From: Rose Marie

Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2023 12:35 PM
To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Exotic Animal Zoos.

> On Feb 12, 2023, at 12:24 PM, Rose Marie < canadianphotos 22@gmail.com > wrote:

> Hi I am appalled at the fact council would consider changing bylaws to support a zoo. This is animal abuse and allowing this money making venture is a step backwards not the progressive step forward that we need. Exotic animals belong in the wild not imprisoned to be stared at by a bunch of in humane animals (humans). Please protect the animals by not allowing this unnecessary zoo to profit and jail wild animals. People can look on line to see them in their natural habitant we need to go forward and protect wild life not confine them in a small space (jail) for profit. Please think and consider the animals not money.

- > Sincerely
- > Rose Marie